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Sidney Sheldon's Angel of the Dark
The second book in the Swell Valley series More
glamour in the manor from Tilly Bagshawe, author of
The Inheritance.
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Sidney Sheldon's Reckless Intl
Desperate to salvage his career, legendary film
director Dorian Rasmirez gambles his fortune on a
opulent remake of Wuthering Heights, starring a
young, trouble-prone starlet as Cathy and an
arrogantly sexy British import as Heathcliff.

Morning Noon & Night
Sidney Sheldon's After the Darkness with
Bonus Material
The decendents of Kate Blackwell battle to carry on
her powerful legacy. Each is determined to control
Kruger-Brent, Ltd., the multibillion-dollar international
corporation with holdings in diverse industries around
the world. But only one can reign supreme.--From
publisher's description.

The Other Side of Midnight
For a limited time, and at a special price, discover
Sidney Sheldon’s Mistress of the Game with Bonus
Material. Plus, receive an excerpt from Sheldon’s new
book Sidney Sheldon’s The Tides of Memory, available
April 9th. In his most monumental bestseller, Master
of the Game, the immortal Sidney Sheldon introduced
the glamorous, scheming Blackwell family and its
unforgettable matriarch, Kate Blackwell. Now a
generation has passed, and as the world has
changed, so too has America’s royal family. The
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intervening years have not lessened the Blackwells’
talent for manipulation, domination, and passion. The
children of Kate’s granddaughters are determined to
control Kruger-Brent, Ltd., the multibillion-dollar
international corporation with holdings in diverse
industries around the globe. But only one can reign
supreme.

The Sidney Sheldon & Tilly Bagshawe
Collection
The thrill of competitionHotel heiress Honor Palmer
dreams of revitalizing the faded Palmers Hotel into
the glamorous Hamptons hot spot it once was. When
she inherits the property, she finally has her chance.
But she'll have to deal with a greedy stepmother after
her trust fund, a celebutante sister spending money
faster than you can say “AmEx,” and a chic new hotel
opening down the street — owned by evil tycoon
Anton Tisch and run by a hot young playboy who's got
ambitions of his own…The luxury of falling in
loveSexy, arrogant Lucas Ruiz escaped a dirt-poor
past to climb his way up in the luxury hotel industry.
He'll stop at nothing to make sure Tisch's hotel
succeeds — and that means packing the place with
celebs, winning over locals…and going head-to-head
with Honor Palmer. From Pratesi sheets to breakfasts
in bed, there's more than the thrill of competition
sizzling between them!

Showdown
In THE STARS SHINE DOWN, Sidney Sheldon returns
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to the powerful and classic themes that have made
him one of the world's most popular bestselling
authors. And in Lara Cameron, he has created his
most memorable, richly drawn heroine to date. Lara is
America's Princess, the power behind the tallest
building on earth, a self-made billionaire who towers
over a traditionally male domain, an icon of glamour
and accomplishment to men and women everywhere.
Beautiful but insecure, ruthless yet vulnerable, Lara
has struggled brutally to achieve it all -- yet still wants
more. And in a dazzling global setting from London to
New York, from Reno to Rome, she will find
everything she has ever desired and won -- her
fortune, her fame, the man she loves -- swiftly and
shockingly imperiled.

The Bachelor
Henry Saxton-Brae has it all - a titled, self-made
millionaire, his fiance just happens to be a
supermodel. To top it all, he's just bought Hanborough
Castle. Flora Fitzwilliam has been summoned to
restore Hanborough to its former glory. She soon
discovers that it's not just the house that needs fixing,
and Flora seems to be the only person who sees the
real Henry Saxton-Brae. Can she pull off the job, and
make Henry see that his bachelor days are behind
him?

Sidney Sheldon's The Silent Widow
All around the globe, people are being reported dead
or missing. In Berlin, a woman vanishes from the city
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streets. In Paris, a man plunges from the Eiffel Tower.
In Denver, a small plane crashes into the mountains.
In Manhattan, a body washes ashore along the East
River. At first these seem to be random incidents, but
the police soon discover that all four of the victims
are connected to Kingsley International Group (KIG),
the largest think tank in the world. Kelly Harris and
Diane Stevens—young widows of two of the
victims—encounter each other in New York, where
they have been asked to meet with Tanner Kingsley,
the head of KIG. He assures them that he is using all
available resources to find out who is behind the
mysterious deaths of their husbands. But he may be
too late. Someone is intent on murdering both
women, and they suffer a harrowing series of near
escapes. Who is trying to kill them and why? Forced
together for protection, suspicious of each other and
everyone around them, and trying to find answers for
themselves, the two widows embark on a terrifying
game of cat and mouse against the unknown forces
out to destroy them. Taut with suspense and vivid
characterization, full of shocking twists, and with an
unnervingly realistic premise that could alter all of our
lives, the long-awaited Are You Afraid of the Dark? is
Sidney Sheldon at the top of his game.

Are You Afraid of the Dark?
The New York Times Bestselling Author Thrilling and
nail-biting, The Phoenix has all the trademark
glamour, suspense and unexpected twists of a classic
Sidney Sheldon novel. A deadly enemy will rise again
Ella Praeger has always felt like an outsider. So when
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she is called to join the ranks of The Group, a force for
good operating in the shadows, her world shifts. She
is gifted a purpose - and a dangerous legacy. Years
ago, The Group rid the world of one of its most
powerful criminal masterminds. Yet when a child
washes up on a beach in Greece, a mysterious symbol
tattooed on its heel, it is a clear warning: impossibly,
Athena Petridis has returned to reclaim her empire.
Ella's connection to Athena is deeply personal.
Thrown into an underworld of treachery and
corruption, and haunted by the tragedies of her own
past, Ella is reborn as an agent, chasing a villain risen
from the ashes. But only one of them can fulfil their
destiny

Windmills of the Gods
Saucy. Sophisticated. Scandalous. Welcome to Swell
ValleyThe Flint Hamiltons have owned Furlings, the
'big house' in Lymington for the last two hundred
years and as Rory FH's only, much beloved child, 27
year old 'It Girl' Tati has always believed she was in
line to inherit not only Furlings, but a substantial trust
fund to boot. But, when her father dies and she
returns to Lymington for the reading of the will, she
discovers she has in fact been left with nothing.
Terrified it would all go on drugs, Rory left the lot to
Tati's cousin, a womanising Australian entrepreneur
called Brett Cranley. Broken by her father's death and
'betrayal', and determined to get Furlings back by
hook or by crook, Tati cleans up her act and decides
to stay on in Lymington taking a job at the local
primary school. Scandalously, Tati marries Brett and
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Angela's 23 year old son, besotted pianist Jason
Cranley, in secret the day after he comes into his own
trust fund. She uses his cash to start her own private
school in London, which becomes hugely successful, a
money making machine. Jason struggles as a pianist
in London, while Tati single mindedly and ruthlessly
pursues her dream of wealth. Will Tati succeed in
trouncing Brett and getting him out of Lymington for
good, or does he still have an ace up his sleeve?

Sidney Sheldon's After the Darkness
Sidney Sheldon's Reckless
#1 New York Times bestselling author Sidney
Sheldon’s most popular and enduring heroine—Tracy
Whitney of If Tomorrow Comes and Sidney Sheldon’s
Chasing Tomorrow—is back with another story of
heart-stopping twists and breathtaking action. Once
upon a time, Tracy Whitney was one of the best
thieves in the business. Then she settled down, had a
baby, and planned to spend the rest of her days
quietly, living anonymously, devoted to her son. But
tragic news has forced Tracy to face her greatest
nightmare. Now, with nothing left to protect, she
returns to the hunt—and she’s more dangerous than
ever. Tracy is not the only woman with a dark and
dangerous past. The world faces a new terror threat
from a group of global hackers intent on the collapse
of capitalism and private wealth and the creation of a
new world order. When this group turn to violence,
with deadly effect, the mysterious woman pulling
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their strings becomes the CIA’s public enemy number
one. Only one clever and ruthless woman is capable
of tracking down the terrorist: Tracy. But as Tracy
discovers, the truth proves as elusive as her target.
Hampered by corruption and enemies masked as
allies, Tracy will be pushed to the brink, where she
must face her darkest demons. But just how reckless
will a person become when she have nothing left to
lose?

Scandalous
For a limited time, and at a special price, discover
Sidney Sheldon’s After the Darkness with Bonus
Material. Plus, receive an excerpt from Sheldon’s new
book Sidney Sheldon’s The Tides of Memory, available
April 9th. In Sidney Sheldon’s After the Darkness, the
young, naïve wife of a multi-billionaire financial
superstar, Grace Brookstein's life is the stuff of
fantasy. In New York, Lenny Brookstein is the King of
the Wall Street social scene, both liked and respected
in the worlds of high finance and high society. Then
one day Lenny vanishes, his yacht discovered
abandoned far out at sea. The police believe his death
was no accident, that his involvement in a spectacular
financial fraud was about to be exposed to the world.
But Grace can't accept the terrible allegations now
coming to light, and she will learn the truth . . . even if
that truth destroys her.

Flawless
From the acclaimed author of the "New York Times"
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bestseller "Adored" comes a wickedly entertaining
tale of love, seduction, and blinding ambition, set in
the most glamorous horse racing capital of the world.

The Inheritance
Judd Stevens is a psychoanalyst faced with the most
critical case of his life. If he does not penetrate the
mind of a murderer he will find himself arrested for
murder or murdered himself Two people closely
involved with Dr. Stevens have already been killed. Is
one of the doctor's patients responsible? Someone
overwhelmed by his problems? A neurotic driven by
compulsion? A madman? Before the murderer strikes
again, Judd must strip away the mask of innocence
the criminal wears, uncover the inner emotions, fears,
and desires, to expose . . .

Master of the Game
Our newest ambassador to an Iron Curtain country,
Mary Ashley has been marked for death by the
world's most proficient assassin. Only two people can
offer her help. And one of them wants to kill her.

Tell Me Your Dreams
New York Times Bestselling Author Sidney Sheldon's
most popular and enduring heroine--Tracy Whitney of
If Tomorrow Comes--returns in a sensational sequel
full of passion, suspense, and breathtaking twists.

The Doomsday Conspiracy
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Once again, author Tilly Bagshawe takes up the
mantle of the late, great Sidney Sheldon—and again,
she succeeds magnificently. Written in the inimitable
Sheldon style and based on extensive, never before
published material from his private archives, Sidney
Sheldon’s Angel of the Dark is a thrilling tale of
murder, lies, and lust that the master storyteller—the
bestselling author of Master of the Game, The Other
Side of Midnight, and so many other beloved
classics—would have been proud to have called his
own. With Sidney Sheldon’s Angel of the Dark, a
gripping, stylish, sexy and surprising story of a son’s
globe-hopping hunt for answers about his wealthy
father’s brutal death, confirmed Sheldon fans have
good reason to rejoice. The legacy truly lives on.

Sidney Sheldon’s The Tides of Memory
The master storyteller’s legacy continues Glamour
and suspense in the bestselling Sidney Sheldon
novels from the international superstar Tilly
Bagshawe. Includes the spellbinding sequel to Sidney
Sheldon’s MASTER OF THE GAME

Sidney Sheldon's Mistress of the Game
Four women leave their Spanish convent and enter an
alien world of uncertainty, romance, and suspense.

Tell Me Your Dreams with Bonus Material
OPERATION DOOMSDAY ACTIVATE
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Adored
A worldwide bestseller first published in 1980, this
novel tells the story of Jennifer Parker, a successful
lawyer who is loved by two men, one a politician, the
other, a mafia don.

Sidney Sheldon's Mistress of the Game
with Bonus Material
To the outside world, Siena McMahon has a fairy-tale
life. Born into a great Hollywood dynastygranddaughter of movie legend Duke McMahon,
daughter of billionaire producer Pete McMahon-she is
blessed with beauty, brains, and wealtha proverbial
princess. Yet behind the wrought-iron gates of the
sprawling McMahon mansion in Hancock Park, her life
is far from idyllic. The McMahons are bound together
not by love but by infighting and ambition. When a
gold-digging English aristocrat, Caroline Berkeley,
worms her way into their lives and their home, the
family's potent mix of jealousy and wealth explodes.
Packed off to school in England, Siena starts making
plans to leave the moment she arrives. She is
determined to become a Hollywood star in her own
right-just as her grandfather had said she would be.
And once back in L.A., the rejections, betrayals, and
failures she'll face will only make her stronger and
tougher than ever before. But at what price? In the
utterly dysfunctional landscape of her life-among
friends, lovers, and family-she must find the people
who will help her survive, help her become the person
she was meant to be, help her be truly Adored. Set in
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the most glamorous cities of the world-L.A., London,
Paris, and New York-Tilly Bagshawe's debut novel is
like the real-world Hollywood it mirrors: deliciously
escapist, wickedly sexy, and always irresistibly
compelling.

Do Not Disturb
Set in London and Greece, this is the sequel to Sidney
Sheldon's The Other Side of Midnight.

The Naked Face
For the ultimate in glamour, it has to be Tilly
Bagshawe. Perfect escapism for fans of Penny
Vincenzi and Jilly Cooper.

Sidney Sheldon & Tilly Bagshawe 3-Book
Collection: After the Darkness, Mistress
of the Game, Angel of the Dark
Sidney Sheldon returns with a tale of two equally
determined people headed on a collision course. One
the governor of a small southern state, Oliver Russell
is a man with a strategy to win the White House. The
other is the beautiful and ambitious Leslie Stewart, a
woman intent on seeing him lose everything. Soon
they will both discover that even the best laid plans
can go dangerously astray--with deadly
consequences.

Memories of Midnight
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A beautiful woman attends a family gathering
following the mysterious death of Harry Stanford,
claiming to be his long-lost child and stating her rights
to a share of the tycoon's estate, in a hypnotic, rollercoaster novel.

The Sands of Time
How far would you go to protect the ones you love?

Sidney Sheldon’s Angel of the Dark
Author of over a dozen bestsellers, Academy Awardwinning screenwriter, and creator of some of
television's greatest hits, Sheldon has seen and done
it all, and now in this candid memoir, he shares his
story for the first time.

Rage of Angels with Bonus Material
From New York Times bestselling author Tilly
Bagshawe, who upholds the late beloved author
Sidney Sheldon's legacy, comes four blistering stories
of revenge, passion, and betrayal that are a tribute to
one of America's most popular and bestselling
authors. Get four quintessential Sheldon novels in one
e-book, including: Sidney Sheldon's After the
Darkness, Sidney Sheldon's Angel of the Dark, Sidney
Sheldon's Mistress of the Game, and Sidney Sheldon's
The Tides of Memory.

The Other Side of Me
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Racing from the life-and-death decisions of a big San
Francisco hospital to the tension-packed fireworks of
a murder trial, this story lays bare the ambitions and
fears of healers and killers, lovers and betrayers. As
the book surges toward its unpredictable climax,
Sidney Sheldon proves once again that no reader can
outguess the master of the unexpected.

The Show
For a limited time, and at a special price, discover
Sidney Sheldon's Tell Me Your Dreams with Bonus
Material. Plus, receive an excerpt from Sheldon's new
book Sidney Sheldon's The Tides of Memory, available
April 9th. She had read about stalkers, but they
belonged in a different, faraway world. She had no
idea who it could be, who would want to harm her.
She was trying desperately not to panic, but lately her
sleep had been filled with nightmares, and she had
awakened each morning with a feeling of impending
doom. Thus begins Sidney Sheldon's chilling novel,
Tell Me Your Dreams. Three beautiful young women
are suspected of committing a series of brutal
murders. The police make an arrest that leads to one
of the most bizarre murder trials of the century.
Based on actual events, Sheldon's novel races from
London to Rome to the city of Quebec to San
Francisco, with a climax that will leave the reader
stunned.

Sidney Sheldon's Chasing Tomorrow
Kate Blackwell is the symbol of success—a beautiful
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woman who has parlayed her inheritance into an
international conglomerate. Now, celebrating her 90th
birthday, Kate surveys the family she has
manipulated, dominated, and loved: the fair and the
grotesque, the mad and the mild, the good and the
evil—her winnings in life.

The Phoenix
The master storyteller’s legacy continues. An elusive
and shadowy killer is on the prowl, codenamed the
Angel of Death.

Fame
Somebody was watching her She had read about
stalkers, but they belonged in a different, faraway
world. She had no idea who it could be, who would
want to harm her. She was trying desperately not to
panic, but lately her sleep had been filled with
nightmares, and she had awakened each morning
with a feeling of impending doom. Thus begins Sidney
Sheldon's chilling new novel, Tell Me Your Dreams.
Three beautiful young women are suspected of
committing a series of brutal murders. The police
make an arrest that leads to one of the most bizarre
murder trials of the century. Based on actual events,
Sheldon's novel races from London to Rome to the
city of Quebec to San Francisco, with a climax that
will leave the reader stunned.

The Best Laid Plans
Page 15/19

Read PDF Sidney Sheldons The Tides Of Memory
Tilly Bagshawe
When jewelry designer Scarlett Drummond Murray
teams up with diamond dealer twin brothers Jake and
Danny Meyer, ruthless diamond mogul Brogan
McDonnell, harboring a personal vendetta, sets out to
destroy them.

Sidney Sheldon's Mistress of the Game
“The master of the storytelling game.” —People
Sidney Sheldon’s masterful #1 New York Times
bestseller Master of the Game has enthralled millions
of readers the world over. Now, at long last, the
breathtaking saga of the ambitious and powerful
MacGregor/Blackwell family continues in Sidney
Sheldon’s Mistress of the Game. Author Tilly
Bagshawe has picked up the master’s baton and
delivered a magnificent tale of determination, greed,
and very dark secrets in the distinct Sheldon vein that
will mesmerize newcomers and confirmed Sidney
Sheldon fans alike.

The Stars Shine Down
Author Tillie Bagshawe brilliantly recaptured the late
superstar author’s magic with Sidney Sheldon’s
Mistress of the Game—and now she does it again with
Sidney Sheldon’s After the Darkness. A classic tale of
love and betrayal, and a struggle for survival in the
new world order, this is an enthralling novel with
ripped-from-the-headlines immediacy, perfect for the
post-Bernie Madoff era in America. A tribute to one of
America’s most popular and bestselling authors,
Sidney Sheldon’s After the Darkness is a novel that
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the master himself would have been proud to call his
own.

Nothing Lasts Forever
New York Times bestselling author Tilly Bagshawe,
continuing the enduring legacy of #1 bestselling
suspense author Sidney Sheldon, is back with a new
tale of glamour, suspense, and unexpected twists in
Sidney Sheldon’s The Silent Widow. A young American
au pair, Charlotte Clancy, vanishes without a trace in
Mexico City. The case is left cold, but its legacy will be
devastating. A decade later, LA is shaken by a spate
of violent murders. Psychologist Nikki Roberts is the
common link between the victims, her patients at the
heart of this treacherous web. When someone makes
an attempt on Nikki’s life, it’s clear she is a marked
woman. Nikki makes a living out of reading people,
drawing out their secrets, but the key to this shocking
pattern eludes her. With the police at a dead end
Nikki drafts in Derek Williams, a PI who isn’t afraid to
put his hand into the hornet’s nest. Williams was
thwarted in the notorious Charlotte Clancy case all
those years ago, but what he unearths in LA—and the
mention of one name in particular—leaves him cold,
and takes him on a dangerous path into the past. A
shadowy manipulator has brought his deadly game to
the streets of LA. In a crime spanning generations, it
seems Nikki Roberts knows all too much—and a
ruthless killer knows the price of her silence. In this
crooked city, where enemies and friends are one and
the same, Nikki must be the master of her own
escape
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